
 

 

BARNSTEAD PLANNING BOARD 

NOTICE 

 

THIS MEETING HAS BEEN 

RESCHEDULED TO APRIL 7
TH

 AT 6PM 
 

 The Barnstead Planning Board will hold its monthly meeting on Thursday, 

 March 17th, 2022 at 6:00 pm at the Barnstead Town Hall to discuss the following: 

1. Continuation for James Peters, Vail Road, Tax Map 11, Lot 75, Major Subdivision 

proposed 13 Lots.  Public Hearing to follow. 

 

Nancy Carr, Chair 

Posted:  March 14, 2022 

 

 


